
 

 

The Tiles and Architectural Ceramics Society are inviting application for small grants of up to £2000 

to carry out conservation work on historic tiles or architectural ceramics. The grant scheme is 

primarily aimed at churches or museums and may include work on cleaning, accessioning and 

storage of collections or preliminary conservation reports for proposed restoration.  Other charitable 

institutions and community groups will also be considered.  For more information contact; 

info@tacsuk.org    or  go to   https://tilesoc.org.uk/tacs/  
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